
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
26th April 2019 

It’s Good to be Green 

Did you know that we are collecting and recycling crisps 

packets at school? 

Send in your empty crisp packets, we will send them off to 

be recycled which will raise money for school. 

Polite Notice 

Please can we remind you that long hair should be tied up at 

all times during the school day.  

Thank you. 

Friends of Moorlands 

Unfortunately, due to lack of ticket sales, Friends of 

Moorlands have had to cancel the race night scheduled 

for tonight. The event has been rearranged for Friday 

20th September. 

Refunds will be given through ParentPay. 

We would like to thank all the volunteers who put such 

a lot of work into the event. Fingers crossed it will go 

ahead in September. 

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

 

The next event is the Father’s day gift shop on Friday 

14th June which we hope will follow on from the     

success of the Mother’s day shop.  Orders will be   

available through ParentPay soon. 

 

Following this we then have our biggest event of the 

year-the BBQ  when we will be asking for donations of 

chocolate and bottles  in exchange for non-uniform 

days over the coming weeks. 
May Queen 

It is our annual May Queen celebration on Friday 3rd 

May at9.30am which will be led by year 3. 

All family and friends  are welcome. 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to one of the busiest terms of the year! 

We hope you have had a lovely Easter break. 

Already we have lots of exciting events and trips 

planned which we will try to keep you informed about 

with as much notice as possible. 

Although the weather has taken a turn for the worse in 

the last couple of days we hope you managed to enjoy 

some of the lovely sunshine over the Easter break. 

If the sun does come out to play again, can we please 

remind you that children will need water bottles, hats 

and suncream in school. 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 3rd May 9.30am-May Queen led by Yr 3 

Monday 6th May-Bank Holiday, school closed 

Week beginning 13th May– SATs week 

Week beginning 20th May– Humanities Week 

Friday 24th May– 2.30pm– open afternoon for parents 

Friday 24th May– Break up for half term 

Monday 10th June– Back to school 

Tuesday 11th June– Sale Grammar School transition day 

Thursday 13th June– 9.30am– sports day 

Friday 14th June_ FoM Father’s Day shop 

Week beginning 17th June– Science Week 

Wednesday 19th June– 6.30pm Robinwood parents 

meeting 

Friday 21st June- Own clothes day in exchange for 

chocolate 

  2.30pm-Science week open afternoon 

Friday 28th June– own clothes day in exchange for 

bottles 

  5.30pm FoM BBQ 

Wednesday 3rd July– 6.30pm New parents Evening for 

Y2 parents 

Thursday 4th July-Moving up afternoon 

Friday 5th July-Manchester day 

Thursday 11th July-Y6 concert 

Friday 12th July-Y6 leavers’ disco 

Monday 15th July-Wednesday 17th July-Y6 Robinwood 

Tuesday 23rd July-Parents’ annual report drop-in evening 

Wednesday 24th July-9.30am Y6 Leavers’ assembly and 

Y6 prize giving 

Thursday 25th July-9.30am Y3-5 school prize giving 

Friday 26th July-School finishes for Summer 

Letters Home 

 After school club letters 

 Reported safe guarding 

 incident 

 Y3 costume list   

Robinwood 

The yer 6 Robinwood trip is not far off now and the final 

instalments will need paying by school. Please help us by  

making sure that your payments are up to date. 

Children shouldn’t need any special clothing for the trip. 

The recommended kit list is: 

3 T-shirts 

3 Sweatshirts 

3 pairs of trousers (tracksuit bottoms or leggings) 

1 pair of shorts 

6 sets of underwear 

6 pairs of socks 

1 pair of trainers (indoor use) 

1 pair of outdoor shoes/boots/trainers 

2 towels 

1 coat (if required for the journey) 

1 warm hat/sun hat 

Suntan lotion 

1 set of nightwear 

1 bag of toiletries 

Mobile phones, ipads, cameras and other electrical 

devices are not allowed. 

Robinwood provide all waterproof clothing and wellies if 

they are needed. They also offer a washing and drying 

service if children’s clothes get wet. 

There will be a meeting on Wednesday 19th June to 

discuss the trip in more detail. 


